
Crown Lands Division Response to SSD-8530563 Request for Input to SEARs

The proponent has indicated in the request that the proposed development will be accessed via 

Torrens Road and Quia Road. Records indicate that these roads are currently Crown roads. They will 

need to be transferred to Gunnedah Shire Council prior to project approval or commencement of 

works. 

See attached diagram for reference. 


